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Supermarket shopping times for elderly and vulnerable people and NHS workers
As a result of the Coronavirus outbreak, most supermarkets have reserved or prioritised shopping hours on certain days for elderly and vulnerable people and for NHS workers.  
In addition, some supermarkets have taken steps to prioritise online shopping slots for vulnerable groups. The details of these arrangements vary between supermarkets. The arrangements announced by each one are at the links below:
Tesco 
Sainsbury’s 
ASDA 
Iceland 
Waitrose
Morrisons

